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Dear Resident, 

 

Proposed Parking Restrictions – The Showfield, Haydon Bridge 

 

Concerns have been raised by residents to Haydon Bridge Parish Council around 

inconsiderate parking in The Showfield which is causing obstruction issues for residents. 

 

In order to alleviate these concerns, the County Council is considering extending the 

existing double yellow lines on The Showfield as indicated on the attached plan. 

 

If you wish to make comments on this proposal, please do so via email to: 

HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk before Friday 8th August 2025. For those 

who don’t have access to emails, a free post response form is attached to facilitate the 

consultation process. 

 

Thank you in advance for your participation. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Highways Improvements Team  
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